
 

 

 

MEC'S MEETING WITH SENIOR MANAGEMENT 

 

KwaZulu-Natal MEC for the Department of Agriculture and Rural Development, Mr. 

B.M Zuma, held his first meeting with the Department's Senior Management today 

in the Centenary Hall at Cedara. The Honourable MEC implored the Management to 

double their efforts in ensuring that communities in need of services are served. As 

part of the poverty alleviation strategy, the Department will reinstate the "One 

Home, One Garden" Program to ensure that every household has enough food all 

year. 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


